
NOVEMBER 13, 2012, CITY COUNCIL MINUTES  
RECESSED MEETING 

 
 

 The City Council of the City of Clinton, North Carolina was scheduled to 
meet in a recessed meeting at 6:00 PM on November 13, 2012, in the City Hall 
Auditorium to discuss long range plans for the City of Clinton.   
 

Present were Councilmember Marcus Becton and City Clerk Elaine F. 
Hunt. 

 
The November 13, 2012 recessed meeting from the November 7, 2012 

regular city council meeting was not called to order because no quorum 
appeared.  

 
Councilmember Becton and City Clerk Hunt exited from the City Hall 

Auditorium at 6:13 PM. 
 
 

  
 
_______________________________           ____________________________ 
Elaine F. Hunt, MMC, City Clerk          Lew Starling, Mayor 
 
 
 
 
 
 


